LICENSING ACT 2003: CURRENT APPLICATIONS
Last updated: 27.08.2024

Listed below are details of licensing applications received by this authority. You may contact the Licensing Team for further information about any of the applications either by telephone via the Customer Service Centre on 01635 519184 or by email to licensing@bracknell-forest.gov.uk. Applications can be viewed by requesting a copy by email with redacted information. 

Anyone who wishes to make representations regarding an application must give notice in writing to the Licensing Team at the above address or by email to licensing@bracknell-forest.gov.uk. Representations must include your full name and address, and we suggest you include a telephone number and email address. More information on making representations can be found at https://www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/how-object-licence-application/licensing-act-2003.

Please note that it is an offence under Section 158 of the Licensing Act 2003, knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in connection with an application. The maximum fine for which a person is liable on summary conviction for the offence is level 5 on the standard scale (unlimited amount).

	Reference and application type
	Name of applicant
	Premises
	Details of licensable activities or proposed variation
	Closing Date

	25193 Minor Variation

	Young & Co’s Brewery PLC
	The Bull, 56 High Street, Bracknell, Bracknell Forest, RG12 1DP
	Adding films to the licence
	06.09.2024



